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SYSTEM NOTIFICATION 

 
Date: 
Wednesday 9 March 2022 
 
Event: 
System maintenance has been scheduled for the upcoming new look and feel REGIS release on 
Wednesday 16 March 2022 between 7:00am - 12:00pm. 
 
What is the impact to end users?  
The REGIS system will be offline during the new look and feel REGIS release. 
 
After the release, external users will notice changes that have been made to the new look external 
portal such as the Homepage, Forms, Applications and Projects, Approvals and Decisions, HREC 
Meetings, Reviews and Milestones. 
 
Click here to see a walkthrough of these changes. 
 
Response: 
The REGIS system will be offline Wednesday 16 March 2022, between 7:00am – 12:00pm. If there is 
any change to the scheduled downtime, the eHealth REGIS team will provide updates as necessary via 
email communications. 
 
System support and issues reporting: 

REGIS Helpdesk: 1300 073 447 
Please ensure you record the ticket number when you call to assist any follow up contact 

General Feedback: 
REGIS team: regis@health.nsw.gov.au  
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